
South Haven Memorial Library is participating in the We Care Bountiful  

Baskets Campaign.  

 

Bring items such as food and/or personal care/baby items to the library. 

Food items should be non-perishables, i.e. canned vegetables & fruit,  

macaroni & cheese, pasta, spaghetti sauce, juice, rice, etc.  

Personal care items such as toilet paper, paper towels, shampoo,  

conditioner, body wash, hand soap, bath soap, laundry detergent, body 

wipes, toothpaste, toothbrushes, etc. 

 

We have collection baskets set out in the library for your donations. 

 

If you would like to make a monetary donation, checks can be made payable 

to We Care Community Resource Center  

and in the memo section write which  

pantry you would like donate. 


